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For Your Planning

September 16 - Rosary - 6:00 PM in church
September 16- Board of Education Meeting 6:30
September 19-20- Adult Volleyball Tournament
September 26- NO SCHOOL (Staff PD Day)
October 2- School Picture Day
October 6- NTC Presents “Land of Smiles”, Grades K-3
October 9- End of First Quarter
October 10- NO SCHOOL (Parish Homecoming set up)
October  11- Parish Homecoming



The fourth grade voted on 
building blanket forts as a 
positive behavior reward.



Living the Virtues
Dossey R.- Dossey helped a friend clean up his lunch he 
spilled outside. Thanks for being a great friend.

Alena G.- Alena helped a friend complete her art 
project.

Vivie M. & Ali N.- They were good friends and made 
sure everyone had someone to sit with at lunch.

Vera B.- Thank you to Vera for finding a library book for 
a friend. 

Ruby B.-For picking up a lunch tray that fell on the 
floor.

John B. - Stayed and volunteered to sweep at lunch 
when no one else at the table would.

Mia M..-Thank you to Mia for holding on to a friend’s 
lunch box while they went back to their classroom.

Lucas V.- Lucas picked up trash around the picnic 
tables after lunch. Thanks, Lucas!

Audrey K.- For walking in a student that was upset and 
crying into the building. She helped to calm them down.

Freddy G.- Thank you to Freddy for volunteering to 
hold the door when the “door holder” was busy.



Jubilee Year…. 
Only 4 Months Remain!

● We are approximately two-thirds of the 
way through this very special Catholic 
Jubilee Year of HOPE. 

● One of the very special features of 
2025 is the ability to obtain a Jubilee 
Indulgence.  Much More information  is 
available on the SCL Parish website: 
https://sclparish.org/Jubilee-Year-of-H
ope

● Also, the National Shrine of Our Lady of 
the Miraculous Medal, just South of us 
in Perryville, Missouri, is a 2025 Jubilee 
Pilgrimage Site - We encourage all our 
families to make time to visit and reap 
the rewards.
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Join OLLIE’S TRANE at the annual 
Cardinal Glennon Sun Run

Sunday, October 12, 9:00 AM at Forest Park (Upper Muny Lot)
5k run/walk or 1 mi walk – Family Friendly, all ages welcome! 

The Sun Run supports the world-class pediatric health care for 
SSM Health Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital which is a 
not-for-profit hospital providing care to communities throughout 
Illinois, Missouri and beyond. Cardinal Glennon is committed not 
only to healing children today but finding new ways to help them 
stay healthy in the future.  
Ollie Geen, 1st grade at SCL is a 6-year-old hepatoblastoma (rare 
liver cancer) survivor that was treated extensively at Cardinal 
Glennon Children’s Hospital when he was 2-3 years old. Ollie just 
celebrated 3 ½ years in remission. 



Get with the Times, Contribute Online!!
We sincerely thank you for the financial sacrifices you make to send your 
children to SCL! While you may not realize it, your tuition does NOT cover 
the actual cost to educate your child(ren).  The parish provides 
approximately $500,000 (half a million dollars) to subsidize the school. 
These funds come from generous benefactors, mostly from the consistent 
offertory donations of our wonderful parishioners.  Therefore, active 
parishioner families qualify for a special reduced tuition rate, as it is 
assumed that active parishioners contribute financially to the parish per 
their means.

We know many people don’t carry cash or checks, so we encourage you 
to support our parish (and thus your child’s education) via Online Giving.  
Check the Donation Options at www.osvhub.com/sclparish/giving/funds

http://www.osvhub.com/sclparish/giving/funds













